
 
 

REVISION OF CAR PARKING PAYMENT 
 

  
TAKE NOTICE that on  26th February 2008 Winchester City Council made a 
traffic regulation order as follows :- 

 
EFFECT OF ORDER:   
 

To introduce a revision and updating of the existing pay and display 
systems to allow for different payment methods which will include 
payment by phone, credit card and other electronic methods of payment 
and to allow for each Car Park to operate either as pay and display or pay 
on foot as advertised in each car park. 
It is proposed that the following car parks may operate the pay by phone 
system when and if it is available, on a phased basis; 
 
Gladstone Street, Winchester 
The Coach Park, Winchester 
Worthy Lane, Winchester 
The Cattle Market, Winchester 
St Peters Street, Winchester 
The Lido Car Park (on Saturdays only) , Winchester 
Tower Street, Winchester 
 
A Pay and Display system will be re-introduced to Tower Street, 
Winchester, for a period of building works (expected to last twelve 
months) after which the charging method will be reviewed. 

 
   
   IMPLEMENTATION 
 
  The Order will come into effect on 29th February 2008. 
  
 
Copies of the order, and a statement of reasons for the above order and the order to 
be varied may be inspected during usual office hours at the City Offices, Colebrook 
Street, Winchester. 
Any person who wishes to question the validity of any of the above orders or any of 
the provisions of the orders on the grounds that they are not within the powers 
conferred by the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, or that any requirement of that 
Act or of any instrument made under it has not been complied with may, within six 
weeks of the date when the orders were made apply to the High Court for that 
purpose.  
 
    Dated this   28th day of February 2008   
 H. N. Bone, Head of Legal Services, Winchester City Council,  
  City Offices,Colebrook Street,Winchester,Hampshire. 

 


